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Good afternoon RCS families! 

It is hard to believe that we are approaching the last week before Christmas break! As we all head into some well-

deserved time off, we just want to pass on a few updates and reminders to everyone in our school community. 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 17TH  

It has long been a tradition at RHS to have a school-wide Christmas lunch on the last Friday before Christmas break. We 

are going to continue with a modified version of this at RCS! On Friday, December 17th we will serve a lunch to every 

single student – grades K-3 will have macaroni and cheese with carrot sticks, and grades 4-12 will have spaghetti with 

meat sauce and Caesar salad (if your child does not want this lunch, please send them with one). Our regular daily snack 

will also be available to all students, but feel free to send other snack/drink items with them as usual. 

RAPID TESTS 

We still have rapid test kits available to families with students in grades preK-6. If you would like a rapid test kit to be 

sent home with your child, please contact miranda.isaak@spiritsd.ca or phone the school office.  

2nd ANNUAL RCS COIN DRIVE! 

Students are once again having a blast raising money for the Good Neighbours Food Centre! Classes are working in pairs 

to build up their own totals with loonies, toonies, and paper bills while sabotaging other groups with silver change. The 

battle rages on until the end of the day on Wednesday, December 14th!  

SPIRIT WEEK 

We are excited to host our first spirit week at RCS, encouraging all staff and students to dress up for a different theme 

each day! 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Pajama Day Christmas in Hawaii Winter/Christmas Head 

Gear 
Red/Green/Flannel Christmas Sweaters! 

 

HUSKIES CAFÉ 

Thanks to all grade 3-12 families who have been supporting our Huskies Café – it’s clear that students have really been 

enjoying daily hot lunches for our introductory rate of $2. We are now ready to return to our regular $3 rate – any new 

lunches purchased will be at $3 each (punch cards are 10 lunches for $30 or 20 lunches for $60). 

 

All of us at RCS are looking forward to a fun week before we head off into a safe, healthy, and restful holiday season! 

Mr. Mitch Luiten & Mrs. Andrea Foster 
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